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Bobby Adkins

From: Tom Drum <tom@tomdrum.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 4:42 PM
To: Bobby Adkins
Cc: Audrey Fesik
Subject: Special Planning and Zoning on Aug 27

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

Dear Bobby Adkins, 
I ask you to please refrain from holding this Extremely Important Mee ng from tomorrow, 8/27/2025. I think it is very 
short no ce for all par es involved! Plus, everyone has ben on vaca on for the month of August, especially our 
Commissioners! Since I live very close to the subjects to be discussed, and had no advance no ce of this mee ng un l 
now, I find it terribly dishonest to the residents of not only District 1, but the en re City. It is in the best interest of our 
Government and Residents to postpone this un l the month of September or October. It certainly does not pass the 
smell test, and with the divisive nature of our Community on how tax dollars are spent, along with increased conges on 
from over-development, the people would be be er served with a postponement! 
Thank-You Very Much for your Time! 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Tom Drum 
2700 NE 8th Street 
Pompano Beach, FL 33062 
 
 


